Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 38 Monday, October 29, 2012

College Visits: The following colleges will be visiting the Career Center during the week of October 29-November 2:
10/29 - Saint Francis University @ 10:30 a.m.
10/30 - Clarion University @ 8:30 a.m.
- Saint Joseph's University @ 10:15 a.m.
- Suffolk University @ 12:45 p.m.
11/1 - Wesleyan University @ 9:30 a.m.
- Stevenson University @ 11:30 a.m.
11/2 - Manhattanville College @ 12:45 p.m.
Students can only sign up for 2 college visits at a time and must sign up 24 hours in advance of the college visit.
They must also print out the confirmation page to use as their pass. No students will be added after the deadline
has passed. A. King

All High School Students: The 39th Annual College Night @ Conestoga Valley High School will be held Monday,
November 5, 2012 from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Over 215 colleges, trade, nursing, technical and business schools will be in
attendance. There will also be seminars on "How to choose a College!" and "Financial Aid". No Registration
Necessary. A. King

Sophomores considering enrolling in the International Baccalaureate program for junior and senior years,
applications are due December 15. See Mr. Penner in the IB office (room 200) for more information, or visit
www.mtwp.net/ib. L. Penner

ASVAB Test Sign Up for 10th-12th Grade Students: The ASVAB provides high quality, career exploration and planning
materials at no cost to the student. If you are interested in a career in the Armed Forces, then it is recommended that
you register for the ASVAB. The ASVAB Career Exploration test will be given at MTHS on Tuesday, November 13 at
8:00 a.m. in Convocation Hall. Students can register in the Guidance Office during open periods beginning on Monday,
October 29. Registration will close on Nov. 9. A. King

Science Fair: All paperwork for the North Museum Science and Engineering Fair is due to Miss Doll in room 018 by
Wednesday, October 31. M. Doll

SOPHOMORES: Outstanding Leadership Opportunity - HOBY (Hugh O'Brian Youth Leadership Seminar)

One (1) sophomore will be selected to represent MTHS at the HOBY conference at Temple University from June 6-9.
There is a fee for this conference. Qualifications: Outstanding oral/written skills, charismatic personality, courage to
speak out for one's beliefs, and participation and/or interest in community service. Applications can be picked up in
the Guidance Office on the center counter beginning Monday, October 29. DUE DATE FOR RETURN OF APPLICATIONS:
Wednesday, Nov. 14. Please return to Ms. King in the Career Center. A. King

Seniors: If you signed up to retake the PSSAs they are scheduled as follows: Science will be on Monday, October 29
at 7:30 a.m. in room 278. Administration

PAWS CLUB MEMBERS: if you signed up to bake something for the bake sale, please bring the items (individually
wrapped) before school on Tuesday, Oct. 30 to the area outside the cafeteria (where the sale will be) or to the
guidance office. If you signed up to work the bake sale before or after school on Tues. Oct. 30 or Wed. Oct. 31,
please report to common area at the entrance to the cafeteria during the day/time you signed up for.

-see other side-



WINTER TRACK: Anyone interested in participating in winter track should attend the organizational meeting on
Wednesday, October 31 at 2:45pm in the Convocation Hall. Please be prompt and bring a pen or pencil. The
meeting should last 20-30 minutes. M. Linn

Attention all students interested in trying out for the MT Rifle Team. There will be a mandatory after school
meeting on Tuesday, October 30 in room 219. You must attend and you must get a Winter Sports Physical prior to
open range. See Mrs. Noecker in room 219 with any questions. A. Noecker

All who are interested in cheering for winter basketball season, there will be cheer tryouts November 5th and 6th
from 6-8 pm in the north gym. Grades 7-12 are welcome to tryout. Please wear cheer practice attire. If you should
have any questions please contact Coach Kim at kamclaughlin421@gmail.com. K. McLaughlin

Bowling: An organizational meeting will be held today, October, 29" at 2:45 p.m. in Convocation Hall for those
bowlers interested in trying out for the High School Bowling team. Coach Mertz

Ski Club is hoping for snow and planning some amazing trips this winter to Okemo, Stowe, and Sugarbush in
Vermont, as well as five Friday night trips to Blue Mountain. If you’re into skiing or snowboarding, or would like to
learn how, pick up the information flyers from Mr. Oberg, Mrs. Eshelman, Mr. Maurer, Mr. Bear, Miss Spangler or
Mrs. Houghton or visit www.mtski.com. Registration is due on Friday, November 2nd. N. Eshelman

On Monday, November 12th during third period, the senior class will be attending a Veterans' Day ceremony in the
auditorium. If you are a member of the Class of 2013 and have a family member who is currently serving in the
military, or who has served in the past, you may invite them to be our special guest that day. Just come down to the
main office and see Mrs. Ridley to sign your family member up for this special event. Administration

TODAY’S SPORTS
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Jvfoot McCaskey H HS-Stadium 4:00

K. Raquet



